
   
 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 

 

 

 

Peat Rigg Residential Trip  

Please note that the payment has been set up on ParentPay for the residential trip to Peat 

Rigg.  
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Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 20 January 2023 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £46.25 for 

school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

Spring 1 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Spring 1 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  
Thank you.         
 

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 84% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their 
account, even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the 
system.  Thank you! 

 
 

 Lunches 
 

w/c 23 Jan – Week 1 menu 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
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Lower Semi-Formal Adventurers 
 
In Lower semi-Formal Adventurers, we have been learning about the Ancient Egyptians. 
We learnt that they wore jewellery to protect themselves and to make them feel 
powerful. We have also enjoyed role playing fishing in The Nile.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Water Toys Request 
Does anyone have any water toys which they would be willing to 
donate to the school for use in the hydro pool?  This could be 
small inflatable items or floating toys etc., Please could any 
donations received go to Sarah Clapton.   
Thank you 
 



   
 

 

        
 
College News 
 
These college students have all chosen to go swimming on their enrichment afternoon. 

Great fun was had by all. There should have been some very tired students 😉 

 
     

 
 
 

   



   
 

 

 
 
 
Our Wednesday gym group have excelled with a range of equipment, from the cross 
trainer to the rowing machines. They have shown great resilience and teamwork, as well 
as developing their physical fitness! Well done! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
Upper Formal KS4/5 
In English this week Mr Scott’s class continued reading the BFG by Roald Dahl. As an 
experiment Christina gave them a recipe for Frobscottle and asked them to make it so they 
could try it. It received mixed reviews, most of the children didn't like the taste but had 
lots of fun making it. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



   
 

 

 
 
 
The lunchtime walking group have enjoyed some walks around our grounds this week. 
They've also taken some lovely photos whilst on their travels! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


